Walking Field Trip Permission Form

Dear Parents: There are times during the week when the children may have the opportunity to participate in walking field trips to Oakhurst Park and Mead Park. (Occasionally we will also take walks to other neighboring businesses, such as Revolutionary Doughnuts.)  These walking field trips are a fundamental part of our nature program.  Discussions on our nature walks will be related to the nature the children would like to explore. Your written permission is required for your child to participate. We would like to secure your permission for all walking field trips throughout the school year, however, you will be notified in advance any time that the students will be leaving the facility grounds. No child will be permitted to participate in a walking field trip without parental consent. We look forward to exploring the nature around us! Please fill out the form below, and return to CAATINGA! 



I give permission for my child to participate in all walking field trips planned and supervised by CAATINGA! for the 2021-2022 school year. Staff will ensure a safe walking route and supervision to/from the facility. I understand that no such field trip will take place without a safe ration of adults to children. 


Student Name: 


_________________________________________________________________


Parent Signature: 


_______________________________________________________________ 


Date: 


_______________________________________________________________________

